
The Elmer Borough Water Department  

will be flushing fire hydrants Wednesday, 

April 23rd through Wednesday, May 7th. 

Residents may experience discolored water 

during this %me. Please check water before 

use and if discolored run your water un%l 

clear. We apologize for any inconvenience. 
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